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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

Society.

 

 

 

Date: 8th March 2023 
 

Dear Parents / Guardians 
 

Re: Year 4 Trip to view Lancaster’s Roman remains  
 

In support of the work we are doing in Topic, the Year 4 children will be visiting the Roman 
remains in Lancaster on Monday 27th March 2023 in the morning. 

 
We will be walking to the Castle and following the path down towards the Quay, 
stopping to view the Roman remains.  We will also be looking at why this was a 
strategic place to build a fort. 

 
There is no cost for the trip, as we will be walking. As we will be walking, please ensure 
your child brings a coat and has sensible footwear.  The area around the remains will be 
muddy if it has rained. We will be setting off from school at 9:00am so children must be in 
class on time and will be returning to school in time for lunch at 12:15pm. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the school office.  
We look forward to this exciting trip! 
 
Kind Regards 

 
Mrs Dyer, Mr Essa and the Year 4 Team. 
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